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Someone said that it may have rained on Ellison Creek lake during the 

last tournament.  I was wondering why Jerry and Patrick got so wet. 

But at the same time Gary and Benny,  didn’t get a drop on themselves.  I 

guess you actually have to get on the water to enjoy the benefits of a good 

soaking. 

Congrats to James, Jerry and Eddie for taking 1,2,3.  James had 24lbs,  

Jerry had 23lbs, and Eddie had 23lbs.  Some really good stringers for 

such a small lake.  We will probably see this lake on our schedules again 

next year! 

Now for the next outing.  According to the schedule on 

WWW.garlandbassclub.com , our next outing is lake Quitman on 

Saturday only,  the 18th of May.  Quitman is another small lake which we 

fished last year.  Parking and launch is at the dam ramp.  (no pun there) 

Times to start and weigh-in are located on our web site.  (remember that 

our rules and times are on the official web site!)  Thanks to Jerry for 

keeping all that straight! 

Meeting this Monday evening (5/13/2024)at the VFW at 7:00pm as usual. 

James will be leading the meeting, while Marvin or Scott will try to keep 

up.  Door prizes and cold beer, what else have you got to do on a Monday 

night?  Our meetings are the only night life Gary has. 

Note:  if you have your computer hacked, I have a trustworthy Microsoft 

engineer that can fix it for you.  (NO JOKE!) Mine was hacked and it 

cost me right at $500 bucks to learn a valuable lesson about returning 

phone calls from someone you think you know.  Just don’t open 

anything! 

 

http://www.garlandbassclub.com/


Let’s be safe, love each other, enjoy fishing when you can, and I’ll leave the light 

on for you!  

 
“Uncle Butch”       unclebutch3@tx.rr.com  Cell  972-977-4481  
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